
 

 

 St   Cuthbert   with   St   Matthias   CE   School  

Good                

Samaritans 

 Lyla from Year Y4, 

is this week’s Good   

Samaritan for picking 

up rubbish in the 

playground.  

DATES FOR 
YOUR                   

DIARY:  

 Term ends –24 July 

 New term –4      

September. 

      Loving  one  another.  Learning  for  our  future 

                      12 July 2024           www.scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 

Year 6 ’s Blog 

Welcome to Year 6’s amazing blog! 

This year us year 6’s have completed our SATS we had Eng-
lish, reading, spelling, grammar and maths our results were 

extremely impressing for our class and all of our teachers were also very impressed for 
how our  SATS went. They were very proud of us all and so were all of our parents.  

SPANISH RESTURANT 

On Monday our class and our teachers took us to a Spanish restaurant in Hammer-
smith to taste different traditional Spanish foods 
such as calamari, bread and tomato sauce, paella, 
tortilla, spicy potatoes and even meatballs with 
rice and sauce. We also had a Spanish work shop 
with learning how to do traditional Spanish 
dances with someone playing guitar in the back-
ground. After we fin-
ished eating the man 
who made us the food 
was kind enough and 
gave everybody a 
sweet. 

ROYAL ALBERT HALL 

On Tuesday we went to the Royal Albert Hall to sing in front of 2,500 people some of 
our parents came to watch us sing we had to pay 5 pounds for a shirt that said “I sang 
at the royal Albert hall in 2024. We were at the royal Albert hall from 1:25 to 9:15 we 
left the school at 12 o’clock at lunch time  

SPORTS DAY  

On Thursday we went to Holland park with the whole school and did lots of activist 
with the whole school in the sunshine such as bean 
bag throwing and racing. By Ali and Cole 

Ali YR “We went  to the 

Aquarium and saw baby 

dolphins, jelly fish and 

penguins. One of the pen-

guins fell in to the water 

and it was so funny.” 

Emily Schmidt YN 

“We all have golden 

medals, because we 

cheered for each other 

on sports day.” 



 

Head Teacher’s Letter 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

What an amazing sports morning we had yesterday – a huge and sincere 
thank you to Mr Sorin Dinu for masterminding the morning, and to the 
staff team for their support! Another THANK YOU to the many parents 
who attended - how lovely to see everyone having such a great time. And 
incredibly, the weather behaved beautifully, enabling us to enjoy one of our 
summer activities in sunshine! 

 I think it will be perfect to share some photos of our morning for those 
who were unable to attend. So here we go… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With best wishes for a happy weekend, 

Miss Putterill and the St Cuthbert Teaching Team 

"Never say never because limits, 

like fear, are often just illusions!” 

Michael Jordan  

Nathaniel Y1  “ For          

English we are           

answering questions 

from a text called Under 

the Sea using full               

sentences.” 

Year 4’s Blog 

Welcome to Year 4’s 
marvellous blog!  

In English, we have been learning about 
speech. We got a sheet  of paper about a 
chapter of Fantastic Mr fox. We got four 
highlighters and we used one of the colours 
for adjectives, one for verbs, one for adverbs 
and the last one for nouns. We also recalled 
all of the parts of speech. 

In Geography, we are learning about sketch 
maps and directions. We look at pictures of 
our countries. Then, we all drew a sketch 
map of a place of our choice. When we had 
finished we coloured it in with colouring 
pencils. 

In Art, we have been learning about sculp-
tures. We had some IPads and we found a 
image that we wanted and then made anoth-
er art sculpture because some of ours broke 
and some of ours were wobbly.  Then we 
evaluated what we had made and what we 
liked and disliked and then we said what was 
hard to do. 

In Maths, We are learning about number 
lines. We did two sheets of number lines and 
then we copied them into our books. At the 
end some of us got to go to go to Miss Putt-
erill’s office but only if we did a whole page. 

In RE we’ve been learning about different 
liturgies. We read a prayer that says 
“Almighty God, we thank you for feeding us 
with the body and blood of your son Jesus 
Christ. Through him we offer you our souls 
and bodies to be a living sacrifice. Send us 
out in the power of your spirit to live and 
work to your praise and glory. Amen.” Then 
we added the meaning of some phrases  and 
then we acted out that one person was a 
poor/old person and another would play a 
rude person and the last person would be a 
priest. 

BONUS: On sports day/11.7.2024 we did lots 
of different actives such as: a race, beanbag 
tossing, sack race, marathon. 

By Sarah and Malak 



 

 

 

 

 

Year 3’s Blog 
Welcome to Year 3’s spectacular blog! 

In English we wrote the meanings of the key words we learnt. Words like preposition, conjunction, pre-

fix subordinate clause and direct speech. E.g. prefix is a letter before a word that changes the meaning. 

Such as the word safe changes to unsafe with the prefix un. We then watched a little bit of Fantastic Mr 

Fox. And we identified adjectives, verbs, adverbs, and nouns from the same story on part of a speech.  

In Maths we ordered numbers on a number line. We went up to 1000 and 10000. 

We then watched a video to learn how to count backwards in 100s. We also fig-

ured out how to spot the biggest and smallest number on the number line. 

In Art we started to actually do decoupage. We previously designed our own art 

works using different techniques. Then cut out the printouts we wanted and 

stuck them on a paper plate to make our decoupage. 

In RE we have been learning about the ‘I am’ statement that Jesus made. This 

week we looked at the meaning of ‘I am the good shepherd’. We wrote down the 

characteristics of a shepherd, which are responsible, nurturing, compassionate, 

kindness, alertness, and helpfulness- as salvation. Jesus is the good shepherd 

because he has the same characters and is always looking after us.  

Sports day 

On sports day we did lots of activities and games which were so much fun. First we walked to Holland Park and got really 

tired. Then did competitions such as marathon, sack race, sprint, and bean bag race. We then had a break and had snacks. 

After that the parents and teachers had a race. Miss Proctor won the race. It was a lovely morning! By Tala and Yuxaun     

Sizar Y2 

“We went 

to            

Gambado 

and we 

nearly two 

hours. My 

favourite 

activity was driving the  bump-

er car.” 

Haidar Y2 

“In English 

we wrote a 

riddle poem.  

It was a 

‘who am?’ 

riddle.  Mine 

was about a 

cheetah.”  

Jai Y1                   

“We went 

to          

Holland 

park for 

our 

sports 

morning. 

We all tried our best to 

win. My favourite ones 

were the running and bean 

bag race.” 

Year 5 ’s Blog 

Welcome to Year 5’s exciting Blog!  

In English, we were writing topic sentences for paragraphs 

about Pac-man reports. Topic sentences work like sub head-

ings and it introduces the paragraph or topic. After that, we did 

a challenge. The challenge was to create an introduction and a conclusion paragraph 

about a Pac-man report. (Non-fictional). Conclusion means the ending paragraph. E.g. 

of the topic sentence ‘this is a one player game.’   

In Maths, we were learning about equivalent fractions, decimals and percentages. For 

example 0.97 = 97/100 = 97% and 0.33 = 33/100 = 33%. After that we converted the 

fraction into its simplest form. We did that by dividing the number.  For example, 

30/100 = 3/10. (Divide by 10). We then answered questions about percentages.  

In RE, we were continuing what it means to be a Muslim in Britain today. We created a 

mind map about the challenges that some Muslims might face. We also learnt about 

what diversity means. It means people come from different background and live to-

gether in peace and harmony. 

The Royal Albert Hall 

Year 5 and 6 went to the Royal Albert Hall to sing with other children from different 

schools. First we sang the songs we had  practised. We also rehearsed some more songs 

once we got there. Then we watched other performers dancing and singing. We finally 

sang for the audience. Which was a lot more fun! By Hannah and Marjo     

Our beautifully flourishing 

garden.  



 

‘As a school community we are inspired by the parable of the Good Samaritan from the Bible                             

(Luke 10:25-37), where we are encouraged to love one another courageously and with compassion. 

Through friendship, kindness and thoughtfulness, we will nurture each other to learn and flourish                          

as individuals.’ 

Loving one another. Learning for our future. 

DOUBLE PARKING 

Please can parents  respect our  

request not to  double-park at  

drop-off and  pick-up times. This      

creates danger for our  pupils 

and blocks exits and  entrances 

for residents. If this issue                

persists, the  residents will take  

action by asking the council to 

block the road. 

YN Alenso For showing much enthusiasm during 

Sports morning. 

YR Ahmed For showing great sportsmanship 

during Sports morning. 

Y1 Louis For flourishing in his Maths learning. 

Y2  Joana For being a fantastic team player.  

Y3 Christina For fantastic effort in Maths.  

Y4 Raya For hard work and perseverance in 

English. 

Y6  Whole Year 

6 

For fantastic SATS results! I am so 

proud of you!!! 

YN Tristan  For participating in Nursery songs. 

YR An-Yi For his dedication to learning the 

lyrics of our class song. 

Y1  Selina For always completing high standard 

homework . 

Y2 Ahmed For completing high standard home-

work. 

Y3 Christian For an amazing rainforest project. 

Y4 Sarah For consistent effort in her home-

work. 

Y6 Terye and 

Ammar 

For showing determination during 

learning. 

STAR LEARNERS OF THE  WEEK   

 Congratulations to you all!  

HOTSHOTS OF THE  WEEK   

 Congratulations to you all!  

Warwick Road 
Earl’s Court 
London 
SW5 9UE 

Phone: 020 7373 8225 
E-mail: info@scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 

 There will be exciting prizes, for 
the  right answer to this week’s 
puzzle handed in on  Thursday. 

Please write your name and  
answer on a separate piece of 

paper.  Good luck! 

  This Week’s                   

Attendance 

Class Attendance 

Y1 98% 

Y4 97% 

Y5 96% 

Y6 95% 

YN 93% 

YR 92.65% 

Y3 88.46% 

Y2 86% 

Total 93.46% 

Solution for the last puzzle 

Puzzle Time 

  Graduation Day Time 

YN Monday 15th July 10am 

YR Monday 15th July 2.15pm 
  

Y1&2 Friday 19th July 2.15pm 

Y3&4 Monday 22nd July 2.15pm 
  

Y5 Tuesday 23rd July 2.15pm 
  

Y6 Wednesday 24th July 
Rose Assembly 

2pm 
  


